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Natural Resources Sub-Committee of the Joint Ways and Means Committee 

I am writing in support the House Bill 2007 as currently written. I am strongly in favor of disconnecting
the national historic designation from automatic local land use restrictions. 

Michael F. Cummings
1500 SW 11th Ave
Portland OR 97201
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